
 

           

   
             

 

 
 
 

       
               
                    
                  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                             

Oregon achieves . . . together! 
Colt Gill 

Director of the Oregon Department of Education 

Annual Application for Funds 
Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA), Part C 

Public Notice and Review: March 5 – May 3, 2021 
Public Comment Invited: April 1 – April 30, 2021 

Annually, States apply to the U.S. Department of Education for funding under IDEA, 
Part C. These funds help support statewide early intervention services for infants and 
toddlers with disabilities, birth through age 2.  

Oregon’s 2021-2022 Application for Funds under IDEA, Part C is open for public review 
through May 3, 2021.  

 The Oregon Department of Education will accept public comment on this Application April 1 – 
April 30, 2021.  Please e-mail comments to: bruce.sheppard@ode.state.or.us 

Please share this information with parents and educators of children with disabilities, and  
with the community at large.  
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